
 

 
STOLEN BOATS CANADA 
         (Non Profit - Public Service) 
      Jamie Gibson 778-229-6932 

RECOVERED 
On 2009 02 01, members from the RCMP Mission Detachment noted a Bayliner that 
caused them to believe it may be stolen. On further inspection they noted the Hull 
Identification Number had been removed. The VIN had also been removed off the 
trailer. Further investigation led members to identify the vessel as a 2003 Bayliner 
195BR stolen from Surrey in 2007. The vessel and trailer were seized. The Investigation 
is ongoing. Anyone with information on this vessel is requested to contact  
Cst Samantha Audley, RCMP Mission Detachment at 604-826-7161  
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